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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Darren Kimbrel B.C.P.W. Superintendent 
 

DATE: 9/8/15 

 

EVENT:  Willet Rd -  Road Improvement Project 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather permitting, Tuesday, September 8
th

, through  Friday, September 18th, 

Willet Rd will be slow to all through traffic.  The drainage reconstruction project 

area will include the entire length of the road from Schooler Rd north to McLane 

Dailing Rd.   

 

Work hours are expected to be 7:00 am to 3:30 pm each day Monday through 

Friday.  Arrangements will be made to accommodate emergency vehicles.  

 

All motorists, other than local traffic, will need to seek an alternate route.  Please 

use caution in all Work Zones.  Thank you for your assistance while we improve 

your roads. 
 

 

 

Darren Kimbrel 
Road Maintenance Superintendent 

Boone County Public Works 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ions Division 

5551 Highway 63 South 

Columbia, Missouri 65201-9711 

 (573) 449-8515 ext. 226 

    FAX    (573) 875-1602 
E-MAIL: dkimbrell@boonecountymo.org 

http://www.Showmeboone.com 
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